
   
 

Biloela Pool Upgrade 
Proudly funded by the Queensland Government in association with Banana Shire Council 

 

The upgrade work will be undertaken on the 25m pool and includes:   

 Design and Construction of a Disability Ramp 

 Shade Structure at the North Eastern End of the Pool 

 Renewable Energy Solar Installation 

 

Status 13 September 2018  

The Biloela 50m swimming pool is currently open to the public. 

The 25m pool and wading pool remain closed at this time.  

Construction work on the 25m pool is ongoing and a partial exclusion zone is in place. 

We are working to reduce disruptions to the swimming season as much as possible. It is 

anticipated the 25m pool will be open to the public on Monday 1 October.  

Disability Ramp - Construction of the Biloela 25m Swimming pool disability ramp is 

ongoing with the ramp installed and tiling now being undertaken. 

Shade Structure - The shade structure will be one of the last items installed on this 

project to allow easy access for plant and equipment throughout the construction of the 

disability ramp.  

Solar Installation – A feasibility study has been commissioned. 

Updates on the project progress will be posted periodically at the pool and on Council’s 

Facebook page. 

Enquiries should be directed to Council Services on 07 4992 9500 or via email 

enquiries@banana.qld.gov.au  
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